
 
 
 

 
Sweet Memories : Abha - Project 2019 

 

We the members and well wishers from ABHA are into the 8
th

 year of our Projects. This was 

marked by and celebrated with a project on the 24
th

 of February 2019. A group of 106 primary 

school children in “Charabari Sardarpara Prathamik Vidyalaya” located in village Haroa were 

covered under this project. The children covered were from Pre-Primary class to Class IV of this 

school. 

 

Our team of 14 members and well wishers, set out on the 24
th

 of Februray 2019 for Charabari , to 

meet the children of this school and carry out our Project, centering around these children 

belonging to the underprivileged section of our society. Reaching there was such a joyful moment 

as the smiles on the little faces welcomed us. These lovely little faces motivates us that ABHA with 

its limited resources is capable of doing some wonderful things. 

 

The school authorities of Primary School Charabari, in Haroa, had approached our Organization 

this year with a request to continue the support process for education in this academic year too. 

They had a specific request to provide the children of the school with woolen sweaters to protect 

them in harsh winter season, as their guardians find it difficult to do so.  

 

The Project was inaugurated formally and thereafter education kits comprising of School Bag, 

copies (writing and drawing), pen, pencil, eraser, cutter, scale, pastel colors etc were distributed to 

these 106 kids. This will supplement their educational needs for the current academic year and 

reduce the burden of their parents. In addition to the education kits one woolen sweater was 

provided to each of the children. After the project the students were served lunch at around 12.30 

pm.  
 

The complete photographs and videos of the recent and the earlier projects along with 

infrastructure projects are available for viewing in our website “www.abha.org.in” under the tab 

“Album” and “Information and Updates”. 

 

 It as an appeal to all our  Members and Well wishers to continue their whole hearted support 

in the days to come as the goal cannot be achieved without your active participation and 

contribution. 

 

     “Let us remember: One book, one pen, one child and one teacher can change the 
world’                
 
                                                    Malala Yousafzai 
  

 

 

 


